
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>

Date: 2/26/2015 11:39:18 AM
Subject: RE: Savannah Jayne Peeler

Thank you for the heads up. Appreciate it. 
KV

From: Martha Casto [mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 11:09 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Savannah Jayne Peeler

Katherine - tomorrow (Friday) Savannah Jayne and her classmates were coming to Columbia. Sen. Peeler said to let 
you know that they have cancelled the field trip due to the weather. I'm not sure whether they were having a picture 
with the Governor or not. But if so - that's one less thing on her schedule now!!

Thank you!
Martha

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov
mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov

